
PTA Minutes for December 
 
In Attendance:  
Mr. Graham 
Cristina 
Nicole 
Brittney 
Jen 
Lindsay 
Lenora 
 

• Mr. Graham reminded us of our upcoming Sing-alongs. December 16 for the 
school, and December 17 for the parents to attend.  

• Pizza party was a success, thanks to everyone who helped out with it. 
• Panda Express was successful, too. Unsure if the proceeds to the school were 

done correctly, but so far, the school made $260 from it.  
• Reflections-unknown whether anyone advanced but medallions were made for 

everyone.  
• Had volunteers sign up for the Holiday Shop. Because I’m so far behind in 

sending this out, it's already happened and from what I could tell, a huge 
success.  

• Donation drive-we’ve been asked to donate two pairs of pants for each grade 
and gender. Specifically, leggings for girls, and sweatpants for boys. Also in dire 
need of shoes. 

• We will work on getting fliers out to the school for shoe donations. Need to figure 
out a way to incentivize the classes, and then correctly record which classes 
donate the most.  

• Book Fair is in February, Dr. Seuss week in March, and the Fun Run in April.  
• We’d like to work on an Info Sheet to have ready and filled out by each teacher in 

time for the parents to know their children’s teachers better by Teacher 
Appreciation Day.  

 


